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Parish Council Meeting 1895 
 

A meeting of the Parish council was held on Monday.  The Document committee reported that Mr. G. M. 
Young and Mr. John Moore, (Mayor of Wilton) had accepted the trusteeship of Grobham’s charity, and Dr. 
Penruddocke, of Wylye, had declined.  Mr. Pardoe Yates, of Wilton, was appointed trustee in the place of 
Dr. Penruddocke. 
 
The Fire Engine Committee reported that the Rector refused to have anything to do with the Committee. 
They had therefore been unable to take any action, and requested the Council to instruct the Clerk to 
again request the Rector to give access to all parish documents to which the  parish was entitled, and to 
inform him that a committee of the council had been appointed on their behalf to inspect such papers. 
 
It was proposed by Mr. Scott, and seconded by Mr. Fifield, that the Clerk write to the Great Western 
Railway Company to place lamps over the gates leading into the Station yard, as the turning there is 
narrow and dangerous to the public.   
 
 
Salisbury Times, 4 October 1895 

 

 
 


